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SENIOR SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL
The Senior School Cross Country Carnival was held at Sydney Equestrian Centre for the
first time.

We were blessed that the weather was great for our new location and the students were eager to
compete.

The House Hot Lap was very well contested with enthusiastic cheering and a bright surge of
colour. Students enjoyed running a similar course to the upcoming NASSA Cross Country and
Tug'o'War was hotly contested in the main arena between the Cross Country events.

Congratulations to CARMICHAEL house who won the overall House Point competition at the
Carnival.

The results were;

1st – Carmichael                         2775 points                    

2nd – Wilberforce                       2635 points                       

3rd –  Liddell                                2455 points                     

4th – Lewis                                   2275 points

The top 6 finishes will compete at the NASSA carnival on Friday 14 May. 

Mr Michael Fox
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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